HESLINGTON PARISH COUNCIL

MINUTES OF AN EXTRA-ORDINARY MEETING HELD IN THE MEETING ROOM, MAIN STREET ON TUESDAY 16 JUNE 2015 AT 11.00 AM

Councillors Present:

Cllr Mrs P Bramley (PB)

Bill McClean (BM)

Ward Councillor Keith Aspden (KA) was present as the CYC Member appointed to make

up quorum

In Attendance:

Fiona Hill (FH) - Parish Clerk

David Blacketer (DB)

Richard Bramley (RB)

Andrew Collingwood (AC)

Peter Hall (PH)

Lady Dorothy Lawton (DL)

Mrs Zena Richards (ZR)

Public Present:

2

16/20 To accept apologies for absence:

None

16/21 To record declarations of interest in items on the agenda:

KA declared himself a CYC Councillor

16/22 To receive any matters raised by members of public:

PB gave updates on the Post Officer Modernisation, the York University planning application for doctor's surgery etc, the new Lloyds ATM, Heslington Lane, cycle track and the missing seat.

16/23 To report and make relevant recommendations on new planning applications:

Letter A:We support the application

Letter B:We have no objections

Letter C:We do not object but wish to make comments or seek safeguards as set out overleaf

Letter D:We object on the planning grounds set out overleaf

15/01082/REM

Law & Management, Freboys Lane

Letter B

Proposed: PB

Seconded: BM

Unanimous

The Parish Council cannot see any justification in building a temporary building now and feel it should be just done properly now. The concern is that a permanent building will be built elsewhere, then the temporary building will be replaced with another permanent building.